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Upcoming Dates



February 10
Parent Teacher

Conferences
No School

February 11
Candy Gram Orders Due

February 23
Re-Enrollment deadline

March 1 
Tuition Assistance

Deadline

It's almost Valentine's Day, so be sure your
child submits their Candy Gram orders and
money by Friday. These will be delivered on
Valentine's Day! Also, please be reminded
that we will have virtual Parent-Teacher
Conferences tomorrow, and this means there
is no school for students. If you've not
already signed up for a conference, be sure
to check out our website to get signed up. If
you need a Parent-Teacher conference and
cannot get a convenient time, please reach
out to your child's teacher to determine other
options. Until next week, stay safe and be
blessed! Happy Valentine's Day!

Parent 
Teacher
Conferences
Use the link below to sign
up for parent teacher
conferences. All
conferences will be held
virtually. 



ht tps : / / shear tschoo l . com/

parent - teacher -
conferences/

Re-enrollment is now open
for the 2022-2023 school
year! Please log into your

RenWeb account and
complete the re-enrollment

form. The deadline is
February 23.

https://sheartschool.com/parent-teacher-conferences/


Students are continuing to go
outside for recess. Please send
your student with appropriate
attire to assure that they are
staying warm while getting
fresh air and sunshine. 

This may include: winter
jackets (no hoodies), scarves,
gloves, and hats. 

Candy Grams
SHCS is selling Candy Grams beginning February 2. All

order forms are due by February 11. Find more

information and the order form below. 

2021-2022  SCHOOL YEAR02

Virtus Sessions
Please be sure to sign up for a VIRTUS session if you are

a new family or you have not completed the course at

SHCS before.

 There will be more volunteer opportunities as the

year progresses and we don't want you to miss out on

last minute chances to participate with your student!

You can register for a session by heading to virtus.org

and choosing Diocese of Richmond when creating your

account. 

Session Dates:
February 16th- 9:30am

March 23rd- 5:30pm

April 13th- 9:30am

May 4th- 5:30pm

HAVE QUESTIONS? 
CONTACT US!

Matthew Weatherford
Principal

mweatherford@sheartschool.com



Mary Jane Coble
HR/Scholarship Coordinator
mjcoble@sheartschool.com



Sara Gauldin

Technology Coordinator
sgauldin@sheartschool.com



Delaney Sullivan

Development & Enrollment Specialist
dsullivan@sheartschool.com



Myrna Yupanqui

Administrative Assistant 
myupanqui@sheartschool.com




Go to: smile.amazon.com and look up
Sacred Heart Catholic School - Danville, VA
and select it as your charity. 0.5% of your

purchase will go to SHCS at no cost to you!

The deadline to apply for

Financial Aid is March 1, 2022. 

http://virtus.org/
mailto:myupanqui@sheartschool.com


Write your message here: 


